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Vanessa Levy Mesman

From: Jesse McNicoll <jMcNicoll@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 6 May 2021 10:17 AM
To: PDPS DRDE Design and Places SEPP Mailbox; Marc Lane; Alicia Pozniak
Cc: David Eckstein
Subject: Design and Place SEPP - additional information relating to BASIX Alternative 

Assessment Pathway
Attachments: BASIX Alternative Pathway - City Feedback  May 2021.pptx

Dear Design and Place SEPP team 
 
Please see BASIX related comments from the City’s Environment Advisor David Eckstein who met with PC Thomas on 
28 April. 
 
David reiterated the same comments at the group discussion on 30 April attended by Team Catalyst,  Dept reps 
(BASIX Team) and a range of industry stakeholders discussing the same topic (alternative assessment – BASIX). At 
that meeting David described the City’s move away from long format ESD Reports.   
 
Please let me know if I should forward these comments on to others or contact me or David on 9246 7372 if you 
have any questions. 
 
Regards 
 
Jesse 
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